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DEPARTMENT OF GENERAL SERVICES
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RE: POSTPONEMENT FOR RFP #915-0203-24
SOLANO COUNTY PUBLIC WEBSITE REDESIGN
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The County of Solano thanks you for your interest in preparing a proposal in response to RFP

915-0203-24 Solano County Public Website Redesign.

We appreciate the effort devoted to

considering and responding to the County’'s needs and developing a proposal for our

consideration.

The County is in the process of restructuring its Request for Proposals (RFP) for Solano County
Public Web Redesign. At this time, the County is not accepting proposals from prospective
vendors until the RFP is re-posted at which time submissions can resume. Any applications
already submitted or submitted prior to the re-posting will remain unopened. Vendors who have
already submitted will have the opportunity to resubmit based on the reposted RFP.

Sincerely,

(\(@W W\-Cronas

Megan M. Greve,

Director of General Services

“Smoking is not permitted in County Buildings or around Solano County campuses. Thank you in advance for your compliance.”



